ASGARDIA

THE SPACE NATION



To The President of the United States of America Donald John Trump

Dear Mr. President!

Please accept my warmest congratulations on becoming the President of the United States of America. I wish you great success in achieving your goals for the benefit of your homeland — the United States of America, and for the benefit of our common homeland — planet Earth.

By coincidence, we are assuming our new positions on the same day — 20 January 2017.

Today you are the Head of the United States of America — not only a great country here on Earth, but also a major force in space exploration.

I am today entrusted to become the Head of Asgardia — the world's first space nation.

I sincerely hope the USA will be among the first to recognize Asgardia as an independent state.

I look forward to friendship and productive collaboration between our nations.

The Head of Nation

Igor Ashurbeyli